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April 2019 

RAMPSIDE WI 
April 10th—blood bikers - an insight 

into the work of blood bikers 
Competition—decorated hen’s egg 

============== 
May 8th— in house resolutions 

Competition—a flowering house 
plant 

============== 
New members welcome 

Further information available from 
linda colton,   president  tel. 464491 

Quiz Nights in the Concle 

Alternate Mondays 

Start 8.30 pm 

Next Quiz 8th April 

All Proceeds to Local Charities 

The Hall Management Committee has decided there will be NO rent increase for the next 12 

months. The rents remain as follows:- Per hour before 6pm              After 6pm 

                                                                                   Main room only  £10                    £11 

                                                                                   Meeting room only £7                  £8 

                                                                                    Both rooms  £16                           £18 

Groups of 4 or less will be charged half price; children’s parties  remain at £40 and Evening                        

Events with Bar at £100  

Thanks to all those who supported 

our Fashion Show.  We raised £204  

for Hall Funds  

We are looking for girls aged 7 -11 to be the 

next Rampside Gala Princess. If you know 

anyone who live in Rampside, Roa Island 

or Roosebeck who would like to be 

considered please let the Committee know. 

URGENTLY WANTED 

Upright static exercise bike. 

Must be stable as it is required for 

speedy rehabilitation  following 

injury.  

Contact Sue 838415 or 

0507811454733  

ST GEORGE’S DAY CELEBRATION (SENIOR RESIDENTS PARTY) 

This year the event will take place on Saturday 27th April. Invitations are  being delivered with 

Newsletters—if you do not receive one, please let Karen know. You must be 60+ AND retired to 

qualify. If you do not qualify but would like to help, also let Karen know. Thanks. 

RNLI GALA ON SUNDAY 4TH AUGUST 

The Ladies Lifeboat Guild are again 

allowing us to have a stall in aid of Hall 

Funds. This year we would welcome 

donations of Teddies and Toiletries 

RAMPSIDE PCC 

AGM 

Monday 29th April 9.30 am in the 

Village  Hall Main Room 

 Everyone Welcome 


